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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Jennifer Winslow <jenniferwinslow24@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 12:50 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
The measure puts an extreme burden on the small "mom and pop" businesses. It makes it so they can't stay a float and 
pushes things more and more towards corporate companies taking over. That is also an absurd amount of time off a 
leaves so much room for abuse of it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Winslow 
3645 Meadow Park Loop NE 
Salem, OR 97305 
jenniferwinslow24@gmail.com 
 


